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Executive Board meeting 3 June 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the ninth meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the Consolidated Annual Activity Report (CAAR) 2023 and the draft College 
assessment of the CAAR 2023.  

The Executive Board discussed a proposal for posting (a) Eurojust liaison officer(s) at Europol.  

The Executive Board decided to decline a request to participate in the project Women in counter-
terrorism. 

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the project ‘Strengthening Ukrainian 
Law Enforcement's Capacity for Environmental Investigations’ in relation to providing expert contribution 
to the content of the training  programme, however, the Executive Board decided to decline a request to 
fund the project. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


